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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
With an announcement from the Prime Minister planned for Monday, we are hopeful that the majority of 
activities we usually have planned for this term can still go ahead. Mr Webber is busy planning Sports Days for 
the children and Mrs Deeks is organising plans for Induction Day, particularly for those children who will either 
be moving to the Leigh or Brockham sites. We will write to you with a list of dates and details in the next 
Newsletter. However, one important date to just remind you of is our next… 
 

…INSET Day is on Friday 28th May. 
 
Children will finish for the half term on Thursday 27th May and return to school on Monday 7th June.  
 

Polite Reminder 
As you are aware, dogs are not permitted on school premises. However, could I just ask you to please be mindful 
that some children and parents are very wary of dogs and that you therefore refrain from bringing your dogs to 
the school gates. There have been occasions recently where some of the younger children have been fearful of 
walking past. Thank you for your help and understanding in this matter.  
 

FONDS Logo Competition 
Thanks to all the children who entered the FONDS logo competition. The entries have now been sent 
to the teachers for judging! 
Winners will be announced shortly so watch this space….. 
 

Team FONDS 
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Be the best you can be, every day 

Have a lovely weekend everybody. 

Dates for the Diary 
 
 
 
Thursday 27th May – Break up for 
half term 
 
Friday 28th May – INSET Day 
 
Monday 7th June – Children 
return to school 
 
Tuesday 20th July – End of 
summer term 
 
Wednesday 21st July – INSET Day 

 

art-K has just launched on 
the High Street in Reigate! 
We are offering educational 
art activities on Saturdays 
and after school. At art-K 
children aged 6-16 get 
individual attention to 
develop their art skills in all 
mediums. It's great for 
dexterity, observation, and 
developing project skills. We 
draw children into a love of 
colour, which is an 
extremely absorbing 
experience. 

All staff are DBS checked & 
studios are covid-secure. We 
have voluntarily registered 
with Ofsted to take childcare 

vouchers as payment.  

 

 

 


